[image: image1.jpg]


The Easy Lunch Company
01403 741177








30th March 2021
Dear Parents,
I hope you are all well and are looking forward to some spring weather – we had a little taste last week, but fingers crossed it makes a return before we break up next Friday!
Attached to this letter you should find a copy of the menu for next term and a reminder that the booking page opens on the last day of term, Friday 8th April, you will not be able to book before this date but please try to do so on, or as soon after, so you do not miss the deadline for bookings when you come back.  The deadline for meals on Monday 25th April is midnight on Saturday 16th April.
There is a change to the menu after half term 

 Monday 6th June will be Pasta Bolognaise or herb crusted pasta or jacket with cheese, yoghurt for pudding 

and 
Tuesday 7th June will be Pork sausage in a roll or quorn sausage or jacket with beans, Flapjack for pudding
Hard copies of menus are available from your school office or please visit the website (from Friday 8th April) for the up-to-date menu or see the attached, you can always email me for a copy emma@theeasylunchcompany.co.uk
If you have any queries, please always get in touch, email is the best way to contact me, and I will reply as soon as possible – emma@theeasylunchcompany.co.uk
Please note the kitchen will be closed from Friday 8th until Monday 25th April so if you need to contact me, please email emma@theeasylunchcompany.co.uk 

I hope you all have a lovely Easter break.
Best wishes 

Emma xx
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